GEORGE W. BusH

June 22, 2012

Dr. Sam Bierstock

Delray Beach, Florida

Dear Sam:

Thank you for your letter and for the CD of your song, Before You
Go. 1 appreciate your thoughtfulness and the kind inscription.
More importantly, I appreciate your efforts to honor our Nation’s
veterans.

Laura and I send our best wishes. May God bless you.

Sincerely,

George ush



